
 
 

28th March 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Your child's school has been participating in the Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity 
in Schools (PINS) project which aims to improve the school experience and outcomes for 
children who are neuro diverse and attending mainstream primary school. 
 
Through participation in the project school staff have received training and support from 
Hertfordshire County Council’s Specialist Advisory Services and Herts Parent Carer 
Involvement has been working with the school to help families and the school work 
together to improve support for children. 
 
I am writing to ask you to please complete the second version of the PINS parent carer 
survey which will enable us to determine if parents / carers have seen a change following 
the school's participation in the project.  
 
The survey should take less than five minutes to complete and you can find it here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HertsPINS2 or by scanning the QR code. 
 

 
 
For more information about the project and HPCI visit: 
https://hertsparentcarers.org.uk/partnership-for-inclusion-of-neurodiversity-in-schools-
pins-project/ or email contact@hertsparentcarers.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lynn Turnbull  
PINS Officer, Herts Parent Carer Involvement (HPCI)  
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